
 

 
 

 

CULBURRA BEACH PROGRESS ASSOCIATION INC. 
ABN 46 518 114 398 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

13th July 2018 

 

 

The Independent Planning Commission 

Level 3,201 Elizabeth Street 

Sydney                      NSW           2001 

 

Email: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dear Sir 

 

We are writing to you regarding the ongoing debate regarding the West 

Culburra development. This development has been in the pipeline for several 

years and it is vital to our village that this development go ahead. 

 

This development has the full backing of the Culburra Beach Progress 

Association and the Chamber of Commerce.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Alan Pendleton OAM 

President 

Culburra Beach Progress Association  




